
4 April 2022 

Mr Tony Fagan  

84 Bluestone Circuit, 

Seventeen Mile Rocks, 

QLD, 4076 

Dear Mr Fagan 

TMR LED Lighting Fleet 

The Queensland Department of Transport and Main Roads (TMR) looks for advancements 

in LED output to realise the benefits of reduced energy usage and costs and on road 

performance.   

TMR supports your submission to include the below mentioned luminaires in the AEMO 

Load Table with the intent of using them on our road network.  

Aldridge Traffic System VLED Models: 

V75WT5FTN7PBP-TMR 

V147WT5FTN7PBP-TMR 

V170WT5FTN7PBP-TMR 

Please confirm that you will move to initiate the inclusion of the luminaires in the AEMO load 

table and advise when it has been published. 

Yours sincerely 

Greg O'Dea 

Principal Technician (Lighting) 
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